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RF-24-291-EW 
 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ 
 
 
 
 
Date: May 22nd, 2024 
 
To:  All Customers 
 
Subject: Suredeck Underlayment Discontinued 
 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, BP’s Suredeck synthetic underlayment in no longer 
available is immediately discontinued. We urge customers to order Prodeck as a 
equivalent replacement product going forward.  

Please contact BP customers service or your local BP representative for any additional 
information on this announcement. 

 

We thank you for your continuing trust and support. 

 

Building Products of Canada Corp. 


